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    Protect the Ozone Layer and Help Prevent Climate Change at 
US EPA

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency’s Stratospheric Protection Division seeks candidates for 2-3 positions to protect and restore the ozone layer and to mitigate other atmospheric damage caused by ozone depleting substances and their substitutes which are often powerful greenhouse gases.    The positions require a strong commitment to environmental protection, excellent writing skills, a high energy level, and project management experience. 
The Stratospheric Protection Division leads programs to protect the ozone layer under the Montreal Protocol and Title VI of the Clean Air Act (CAA).  The division develops and implements programs to phase out ozone depleting substances, to assist the transition safely to non-ozone depleting alternatives, and to minimize emissions of substitutes used in major industrial, military, and consumer applications that have long atmospheric lifetimes.  These programs involve regulatory activities under the CAA and voluntary partnerships.
Successful candidates will thrive in a fast-paced, deadline-oriented work environment and be able to manage multiple projects.  The position is ideal for someone who is detail-oriented  and has  a diverse set of skills.  Successful candidates will have strong quantitative and policy analysis, writing, and communications skills.  Ideal candidates will be familiar with ozone layer protection and/or climate change science and policy.  Knowledge of and experience in working with a variety of industries and technologies related to the use and phase out of ozone depleting substances is helpful.  Working knowledge of international, project, and environmental economics is a plus.  Domestic and international travel may be required
The salary range is GS-9 to GS-13 ($44,856- $100,554), dependent upon qualifications.
This announcement is an initial solicitation only.  Positions will be filled through the USEPA Office of Human Resources.
Please email a resume and cover letter to Jeanne Briskin at Briskin.jeanne@epa.gov.   NO phone calls please.

The US Environmental Protection Agency is an Equal Opportunity Employer.  All applicants are considered without regard to race, religion, color, national origin, sex, political affiliation, age (with authorized exceptions) or any other non-merit factor.  This agency provides accommodations to applicants with disabilities.  If you need a reasonable accommodation for any part of the application and hiring process, please notify the agency.  The decision on granting reasonable accommodation will be on a case-by-case basis.  US Citizenship required.
